Examination of the Northampton Local Plan Part 2 2011 - 2029

Inspectors:

Philip Lewis BA(Hons) MA MRTPI, Mark Sturgess BSc (Hons), MBA, MRTPI

Programme Officer: Ian Kemp, PO Box 241, Droitwich, Worcestershire WR9 1DW idkemp@icloud.com 07723 009166

Paul Everard
Planning Policy and Heritage Manager,
Planning and Climate Change Policy,
West Northamptonshire Council,
The Guildhall,
St Giles Square,
Northampton.
NN1 1DE

27 July 2021

By email via the Programme Officer

Dear Mr Everard

Examination of Northampton Local Plan Part 2 2011-2029 and the revised National Planning Policy Framework

You will be aware that the Government published a revised National Planning Policy Framework (the Framework) on 20 July 2021. There are no transitional arrangements for Local Plans submitted after 24 January 2019 and one of the tests of soundness in paragraph 35 of the Framework is consistency with national policy.

We would be grateful if the Council could consider whether the new Framework has any implications for the soundness of the Northampton Local Plan Part 2 2011-2029 Submission, Round 2, June 2020 and, if it does, how that might be resolved. We look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely

Philip Lewis Mark Sturgess

INSPECTOR INSPECTOR